
 

 

                                                                                                             22nd March, 2022 

 

The Country Coordinator, 

ESAMI Centre, Uganda, 

Plot 52 Bombo Road, 

P.O.Box 824, 

Kampala Uganda. 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I am writing to recommend Diana Wanyana for consideration in her application to study Masters 

in Business Administration at your prestigious Institute. 

I have known Diana for over 10 years. Diana is a determined, passion and focus person who 

always complete any task assigned to her.  

She always shows a proactive attitude towards achieving any set goals before her and, never 

hesitates to ask for assistance or clarifications.    

Following the premises above, I believe that she is very much deserving for admission to study 

MBA. 

Your positive feedback will be highly appreciated. 

  

Sincerely, 

 
Amos Lugoloobi  

State Minister for Planning, 
Ministry of Finance Planning and Economic Development, 
Plot 2/12 Apollo Kaggwa Road, 

P.O.Box 8147 Shimon Road, 
Kampala Uganda. 
 


